LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL

FULL COUNCIL 7 NOVEMBER 2019 AGENDA ITEM: 4

Report by Cllr Phillip Howells, Town Mayor

MAYOR'S REPORT

Since the last Council meeting I have attended nine events or activities including the following as the Mayor:

- With the Clerk, an event in Quedgely to mark new colours being presented to the cadets of TS Ledbury, which included a ride in a 'Cinderella' carriage with the High Sheriff of Gloucestershire and the Mayor of Quedgely
- Opening the October Fayre with a number of local Mayors attending and all being given a free ride on the walzers afterwards
- The Mayor's Civic Service was very well attended in the church and reception after, with over £500 being contributed for the Mayor's charities
- Attending the civic services of both Malvern Hills DC and Leominster Mayors
- A guest of Ledbury Bell Ringers event in the Market Theatre to help promote their new bells fundraising efforts

